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Stockton was selected as a Telly Award Winner out of nearly 12,000 entries from all 50 states 

and five continents. A judging panel of over 650 accomplished industry professionals, each a 

past winner of a Silver Telly and a member of The Silver Telly Council, judged the competition. 

The Silver Council evaluated entries to recognize distinction in creative work – entries do not 

compete against each other, rather entries are judged against a high standard of merit. 

“This is not a surprise as it is a distinctive honor and pleasure to work with such a highly 

talented and motivated staff. It is always nice to be recognized for the high standards that we 

have set for ourselves in representing Stockton University,” said SPS Director Mark Jackson, of 

Galloway.  

“The Telly Awards has a mission to honor the very best in film and video,” said Linda Day, 

executive director of the Telly Awards. “Stockton Production Services’ accomplishment 

illustrates their creativity, skill and dedication to their craft and serves as a testament to great 

film and video production.”  

Stockton Production Services now has a total of five Telly Awards. The program also received a 

Bronze Telly for its 2010 Scholarship Gala video, “Sharing The Magic,” a 2014 Silver Telly for 

“Hannah Price: City of Brotherly Love,” and a 2014 Bronze Telly for the marketing piece, “Ask 

Stockton.”   


